
P.O. Box 232  Mabou,  Nova Scotia B0E 1X0 

 
 

       Mabou & District Community  

         Development Association 

 
November 7, 2022 

 

 

Rodney MacDonald 

11329 Hwy 19 

Mabou, N.S.  

B0E 1X0 

 

Dear Rodney: 

 

Re:  Letter of Support – Proposed Mabou Golf Course 

 

Mabou & District Community Development Association (MDCDA) has been asked 

to provide a Letter of Support with respect to the proposed Mabou Golf Course to 

be developed on Provincial parkland in West Mabou. 

 

MDCDA has discussed and debated the advantages and disadvantages of this 

development, and after careful and thoughtful consideration we have agreed to the 

following: 

 

“At this time, we are unable to provide an opinion on the proposal until further 

consultation has taken place with Cabot, the Government and the Community of 

Mabou and District.  After this consultation has taken place, we believe we will be in 

a better position to make a more informed decision.” 

 

MDCDA is a group of active, engaged, committed and goal oriented volunteers that 

advocate for Mabou and District.  However, we are not elected officials, and as such, 

we do not have the capacity or mandate from the residents to speak on their behalf. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

MDCDA 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


